
 

Leader decision notice (Health and Wellbeing portfolio) 

In accordance with the previously published schedule and reports, the Deputy Leader and 
Cabinet Member for Planning and Regeneration and the Cabinet Member for Health and 
Wellbeing, on behalf of the Leader has made the following decision on 28 October 2021.  
This decision will (unless called-in) take effect from 5pm on Tuesday 2 November 2021. 

Title 

Provider Sustainability 

Reference number 

HW04.21 

Decision 

The Deputy Leader and Cabinet Member for Planning and Regeneration and the Cabinet 
Member for Health and Wellbeing, on behalf of the Leader AGREED to make a variation to 
the existing contract to support provider sustainability in line with the details in the 
confidential appendix of the report. 

Contact Officer 

Tracey Ironmonger Interim Service Director for Integrated Commissioning 


